
 

Report on Rangoli Competition 

Organized by: Women’s Forum, De Paul College 

Date: 19th September 2024 

Venue: Deaudi, De Paul College 

Participants: Students from various departments 

Introduction 

The Women’s Forum of De Paul College, Deaudi, organized a vibrant Rangoli Competition 

on 19th September 2024. The event was designed to celebrate creativity, teamwork, and the 

spirit of festivity among students. The competition saw enthusiastic participation from 

students across different departments, who showcased their artistic skills through colorful and 

intricate designs. 

Event Highlights 

• Inauguration: 

The event commenced with a brief introduction by the Women’s Forum coordinator, 

who highlighted the objectives of the competition and encouraged students to express 

their creativity. 

• Participation: 

Teams from various academic disciplines participated, each bringing unique themes 

and styles to their Rangoli designs. The atmosphere was lively and collaborative, with 

students working together to create beautiful patterns. 

• Judging: 

A panel of judges, comprising faculty members and invited guests, evaluated the 

entries based on creativity, color coordination, and overall presentation. 

• Results: 

The 3rd Semester BCA students secured the 1st Place in the competition, impressing 

the judges with their innovative and visually striking Rangoli. 

• Prize Distribution: 

The winners were felicitated with certificates and prizes in a small ceremony, 

followed by applause from fellow students and faculty. 

Conclusion 

The Rangoli Competition organized by the Women’s Forum was a resounding success, 

fostering a sense of community and artistic expression among students. The event not only 

highlighted the talent of participants but also promoted teamwork and cultural appreciation 

within the college. The victory of the 3rd Semester BCA students added an extra spark to the 

celebration, making it a memorable day for all involved. 

 

 

 


